
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Humanitarian Affairs Asia and the Government of Malaysia is looking for Outstanding 
Student Leaders to attend the 10th University Scholars Leadership Symposium 2019 in 
Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia from August 1 to 7. 
 
The University Scholars Leadership Symposium is a week-long leadership development 
training programme in social change. The Symposium will bring together 1,500 of the world’s 
most promising leaders to one stimulating platform in the heart of Asia. The Programme has 
been designed for young persons who are committed to making this world a much better place 
for the human race. 
 
The Ministry of Education in Malaysia will be the lead co-organising government agency for 
the 10th USLS. Please find below a message from the Minister of Education, Dr. Maszlee Bin 
Malik: 
 

“This USLS high impact programme aims to provide an avenue for 
student leaders from various countries to further enhance their 
leadership skills and awareness of current issues, primarily social 
development and humanitarian efforts. The event may also inculcate 
novel values on humanising education through Love, Happiness and 
Mutual Respect. 
It is my hope that all delegates will soon be enriched with knowledge 

and increased networking, while enjoying a wonderful experience taking in the beauty of 
Malaysia. It is also my sincere wish that all delegates will become excellent leaders in the near 
future.”  

Dr Maszlee Bin Malik - Minister of Education, Malaysia 
 
Note: All delegates of the 10th USLS will receive one credit hour (equivalent: 40 hours 
coursework) provided by our academic partner, the University of 
Kuala Lumpur. Each delegate will receive a full transcript of the 
lectures, workshops and experiential learning activities 
participated during the week-long symposium.  
 
For more information about the programme, speakers and registration fee, please visit our 
website at www.universityscholars.org.uk or write in to our Global Partnership Associate, Ms. 
Ines Huynh at ines.huynh@humanitarianaffairs.org  
 
Before applying, do watch a short video documentation of the 9th USLS, and decide if you 
would like to be part of this Global Movement in Social Change. Click here.   
 
 

Priority Deadline ends on 28th June, 2019. 
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